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A reflection from Marie Dullard ( Daughter Patrick Leo Nihill)   1926- 2023
Another story that comes to mind. I was talking to Percy whose daughter lives in Lockington. He is still alive and was in the 38th Battalion with Daddy (PL NIHILL). “Said one night he didn’t have a high regard for the English powers to be, regarding planning of troops. Anyway they were sent over the trenches on some futile exercise and two of his friends failed to return. Perc wanted to go out and look for them after dark. It seems in the first World War there were soldiers in trenches  for and against a piece of ground in between where they shot at each other. Anyway Daddy said” I’ll go with you Perc.” And they went to look. Don’t think they found them”




